
BOURNVILLE & COTTERIDGE WARD FORUM MEETING – ACTION NOTES RECORDING  
 

WARD: Bournville & Cotteridge DATE: Thursday 14th September 2023 

VENUE: Dame Elizabeth Hall, Firbank Close, B30 1UA START/FINISH TIMES: 6:30 pm – 8:04 pm 

COUNCILLOR/S: Liz Clements & Fred Grindrod NOs OF ATTENDEES: 35 

OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE: Preety Sohpal – Community Governance 

Manager, Joe Green – Travel Demand Manager, Alex McEwan – Senior 

Transport Planner 

VISITING SPEAKER(S): Elaine Li – Bournville Village Trust, Joe Green – Travel 

Demand Manager, Alex McEwan – Senior Transport Planner 

 

CURRENT WARD ACTION PLAN PRIORITIES: 

1. A Prosperous Bournville & Cotteridge 

2. A Inclusive Bournville & Cotteridge 

3. A Safe Bournville & Cotteridge 

4. A Healthy Bournville & Cotteridge 

5. A Green Bournville & Cotteridge 

6. A Local Bournville & Cotteridge 

 

MATTERS DISCUSSED AT THE MEETING INCLUDING LOCAL CONCERNS: 

1. Welcome & Notice of Recording 

Councillor Clements & Councillor Grindrod welcomed all to the meeting and advised that members of the press/public may be present, could record and 

take photographs of the meeting. All persons present introduced themselves to everyone. 

 

2. Section 114 Notice 

The council has declared a Section 114 notice, which means a Birmingham City Council has judged itself to be in financial distress and can no longer balance 

its budget. This does not affect statutory services. More information about this can be found at the following link > Section 114 notice | Birmingham City 

Council 

 

 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/downloads/file/27684/section_114_notice
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/downloads/file/27684/section_114_notice


3. Bournville Village Trust (BVT) 

Elaine Li from BVT introduced herself as the Community Development & Involvement Manager from BVT.  

• BVT operate in local church groups and meet once every 6 weeks 

• Warm spaces were not as successful as anticipated last Winter and hope the interest in this years Warm Spaces are more successful 

• Income recovery team – Will be creating a new resource local to the ward. Will include various activities, job’s fairs, advice surgeries 

• DWP Selly Oak are holding a job’s fair on Tuesday 17th October 2023 at Shenley Court Hall, 200 Green Meadow Road, Selly Oak, B-ham, B29 4ED 

 

4. Bournville Place for People (BPP) 

A consultation was put in to redesign of a number of roads to create safer calmer streets, reduce congestion and pollution and to increase the cycling 

infrastructure.  

 

• The consultation started in June 2023 and ended in July. There were over 1200 responses. The BPP team thanked everyone for taking part in this 

More information on the consultation and updates can be found online on the following link > 

https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/bournvillecotteridgepfp/ 

• For consultation results, please click the link 

• There is currently one proposal in June’s consultation however there may be more proposals in the future and residents can put forward ideas 

• Localised discussions will continue until the end of 2023 

• Looking to draw up a final proposal by 2024 based on feedback and discussions had with residents 

• Current plan is for 1/3 of 69 wards to become greener by 2030 

 

5. Ward Plan 

The Councillors shared copies of the ward plan and priorities and context of the ward plan were read out. Please see attachment on CMIS for ward plan 

which was agreed and voted in by residents who attended the ward forum meeting. 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.birminghambeheard.org.uk%2Feconomy%2Fbournvillecotteridgepfp%2F&data=05%7C01%7CPreety.Sohpal%40birmingham.gov.uk%7C02da9fb7864c4aecd32a08dbb602e3b0%7C699ace67d2e44bcdb303d2bbe2b9bbf1%7C0%7C0%7C638303895939660450%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PWBuCtliOdc0rd%2FlDLW7jS6%2FcxcQe6HsH4KzmYwJ1qM%3D&reserved=0


The Ward Plan is an ongoing document which can be changed and updated as and when needed. If there is anything residents would like to add to the ward 

plan, please send all suggestions to the Councillor via email. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTIONS/ RECOMMENDATIONS MADE WHO BY WHEN 

1. Dangerous parking on Bournville Lane – Raise this 

to parking enforcement 

 

1. Cllr Clements/Cllr 

Grindrod 

 

1. Provide update at next ward meeting 

 

 


